
The Alumni Mentorship Program!
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For the third year in a row, the LIS Alumni Board will be facilitating an alumni mentorship program for the students of the CUA LIS program during the academic year.

Click here to sign up and let us know your professional interests, so we can better match you with one of our alumni mentors. You will also receive a link to join our virtual meet-and-greet this Saturday from 2-3pm.

Please feel free to respond to this email with any questions. We look forward to hearing from you!

--
The Library & Information Science Alumni Board
The Catholic University of America
Washington, DC
CUALISAlumniBoard@gmail.com
LinkedIn.com/groups/1030557



“Through the fear of the Lord, we rise to piety, from piety then to knowledge, from knowledge we derive strength, from strength counsel, with counsel we move towards understanding, and with intelligence towards wisdom and thus, by the sevenfold grace of the Spirit, there opens to us at the end of the ascent the entrance to the life of Heaven” (Gregory I, and Marcus Adriaen. Sancti Gregorii Magni Homiliae in Hiezechihelem prophetam. Turnholti: Brepols, 1971. II 7,7).

